SGT CHRISTIAN ACADEMY
6087 COVINGTON HWY, STONECREST, GA 30035

August 9, 2020

Dear Parents,

I regret to inform you that because of the current surge in COVID-19 cases, the number of cases are higher now than in the previous months. With the uncertainty of what this could mean for staff, students and parents; many parents have decided to allow their children to stay at home and participate in Virtual Learning. Therefore, our student enrollment has been greatly affected and is at an all-time low, which makes it impossible for us to provide the full on-site staff we need to run our program efficiently. For these reasons, SGT Christian Academy has decided to remain physically closed and offer “Virtual Learning” until further noticed or until we can provide an environment where parents, children and staff can feel safe. 

Although, virtual learning was not our 1st preference, we do not want our staff, students or parents to be put at risk or feel unsafe in our school. We will continue to assess the situation and provide updates. Please remain prayerful that God will give our nation, our leaders, and medical scientist the wisdom and knowledge to defeat this pandemic.

Virtual Learning: We are offering Virtual Learning for PreK3 – 4th Grade. The cost is $45 per week with a $75.00 Registration Fee - which will include Books and Materials. If you have paid your $125 Registration Fee you will receive credit for the 1st Week Tuition. 

Virtual Classes will begin August 17th.  However, if you choose not to enroll your child in our Virtual Learning Program you will be reimbursed the full amount of the Registration Fee paid. 

Virtual Parent Orientation: Is scheduled for Saturday, August 15th @ 11 AM via Zoom; during this time you will meet your child’s teacher, learn more about what will be the schedule for Virtual Learning Classes, ask any questions you may have about the Virtual Learning Classroom, etc.  
· [Zoom ID #: 582 026 5431			Password: 35711]

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused you. Please feel free to reach out via email or call 770-808-4647 if you have any questions. 


Sincerely,
Dr. Glenda Sherman
Executive Administrator 
